
WPXENERGY,

9/15/2016

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

811 S First St.

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Mr. Tony Morales,

NM OlieONSESWATi©^
ARTIilA DISTRICT

SEP 1 9 2016 

RECEIVED

I have attached the missing information with the letter of violation that RKI received from your 
inspections. The enclosed information is listed below:

Loco Hills 4 Federal No.004

• Location signs moved for visibility

Sincerely,

fadica tDeMxwce

Regulatory Tech
RKI Exploration and Production, LLC (WPX Energy) 

Jessica.demarce@wpxenergy.com
WPXENERGY.


